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Wake Forest Ambulatory Ventures LLC proposes ambulatory surgery center  

 
RALEIGH – Wake Forest Ambulatory Ventures LLC has filed an application with the Certificate of 
Need Section of the N.C. Division of Health Service Regulation to develop an ambulatory surgical 
facility in Clemmons. 
 
A public hearing for this project will be held at 11 a.m.on Dec. 17 in Courtroom 5B in the Forsyth 
County Courthouse, 200 North Main St., Winston-Salem.   
 
Wake Forest Ambulatory Ventures LLC proposes to relocate three existing operating rooms to a 
new multi-specialty ambulatory surgical facility in Clemmons, and develop one new procedure 
room. The proposed cost of the project is $8.6 million. The proposed facility, which will be called 
the “Clemmons Medical Park Ambulatory Surgery Center,” will be located at 2310 Bay Meadows 
Court in Clemmons.   

 
Anyone may file written comments concerning this proposal. Comments must be received by the 
Certificate of Need Section no later than Dec. 1 at the following address: 
 

Certificate of Need Section 
Division of Health Service Regulation 
2704 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh NC  27699-2704 

 
For more information contact: 
 
 Gebrette Miles, Project Analyst 
 Certificate of Need Section 
 (919) 855-3873 

 
 
 
(Certificate of Need media releases are posted online at: http://www.ncdhhs.gov/dhsr/news.html) 
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